
April 1, 2020

Dear Families,

We hope this letter finds all of you well and healthy. By this time you should
have completed the packet previously sent home. Your new packet is
enclosed in this folder.

The math is numbered and please try to complete one ELA sheet per day.
There is also one spelling packet for you to do over the next two weeks. In
addition, we have included a Social Studies map packet with other fun
activities.

Also, please remember to read for pleasure daily, and use IXL as
consistently as possible.

Now that the weather is getting nicer, try to get outside, play, and enjoy
each other! If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at our
school email.

We miss all of you greatly, and hope that we are back at school soon!

Love,

Mrs. Congdon
Mrs. Ostasz

Mrs. Shea

Ms. Volo


